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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed policy committee substitute to HB 1420 exempts the Grand River Dam Authority 

from the requirement of receiving authorization from OMES or the Long-Range Capital 

Planning Commission before renewing leases, transferring property, purchasing property, or 

constructing a building.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1420 adds the Grand River Dam Authority to a list of state agencies that are not applicable 

for purposes of implementing the measure. The measure does not mandate any additional action 

or expenditure by the Oklahoma Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES), nor 

does it impose such mandates on any other state agency. Therefore, the measure is not 

anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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